
Notice of Exemption to Key Decision Process: 
Levelling Up Approach and Devolution Deal for 

Warwickshire 
 

This report seeks support from Cabinet for the Levelling Up Approach adopted by 
Warwickshire County Council and to work with it to develop a Place Plan for the 
District and one for the South Warwickshire area under the auspices of the South 
Warwickshire Place Partnership (health and well-being).  It also seeks delegated 
authority to help with the development of a Devolution Deal for 
Warwickshire.  Finally, it seeks to note the submission of a Levelling Up Bid and 
the submission of the Investment Plan for the District’s allocation of the Shared 
Prosperity Fund. 
 
The report was not scheduled on the Forward Plan as the need for the report was 
not known at the time of publishing the Forward Plan. 
 
The Chief Executive, Monitoring Officer, Head of Finance, Leader and Chair of 
Overview & Scrutiny Committee have all agreed for the Cabinet consider this 
report at Cabinet on 10 August 2022. 
 
Graham Leach 
Democratic Services Manager & 
Deputy Monitoring Officer 


